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Morning Reflection
Spring 2022
Colgate Memorial Chapel, Garden Level
Wednesdays, 8:45-9:00 a.m.

Honoring the spirit of past Colgate traditions, we invite 
you to a new rhythm of gathering together for sacred 
pause and brief encounters with the diverse religions, 
spiritual, and secular practices represented in our 
collective community. Join us for 15 minutes of music, a 
reading or prayer, and brief reflection every Wednesday 
morning led by a member of the Colgate community. Light 
refreshments will be served. 

3/23	 Tony Aveni, Russell Colgate Distinguished University 
Professor of Astronomy and Anthropology and Native 
American Studies, Emeritus

Ahmet Celik, Campus Imam and Muslim Student 
Adviser

Maura Tumulty, Professor of Philosophy

Barry Baron, University Chaplain and Campus Rabbi

Kezia Page, Associate Professor of English and Africana & 
Latin American Studies; Director, Africana & Latin American 
Studies Program

Jailekha Zutshi, Interim Area Director of Residential 
Life

Paul McLoughlin, Vice President and Dean of the 
College

3/30	

4/6	
4/13	
4/20	

4/27	

5/4	

Please direct questions to the Office of the Chaplains at 
315-288-7682 or email chaplainsoffice@colgate.edu.


